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St. Mary’s Uttoxeter & The Heath Mission Church 

Part of the Uttoxeter Area of Parishes 

 
 

 

 

WEEKLY NEWSHEET 2019 

Whether you worship here often or not, we hope you find God’s love throughout your time with us. 

www.uttoxetercofe.org 
CELEBRATE…. 

❖ That our church building was bursting with activity on Monday evening! Windsor Park Y8 school leavers 

and their families in the main church, toddler group activities set up in the Elkes Room, panto rehearsal 

upstairs and an Area Finance meeting in the office. How wonderful! 

❖ The baptisms of Myla, Sebastian and Jacob and for their families and godparents as they bring the 

children up with loving Christian values guiding them all. Please pray for them all too. 

 

LOOK FORWARD TO….. 

➢ “Singalong Mamma Mia 2 – Here We Go Again” for all you fervent “Fernandos” and those as chic as 

Cher! Tuesday July 30th @ St Peter’s Church Marchington, 7.30pm. BYO drinks. Sparkly flares optional! 

➢ The next CAMEO lunch together Sunday Sept 8th 12.30, all welcome.  

➢ The Children’s Society’s new representative for the diocese, Rachel Thomas,  updating anyone 

interested in “Christingles” Wed Sept 25th at 7.30pm. A significant sum is donated to the Children’s 

Society each year from the Café takings, in addition to monies raised at Christmas time.  

➢ Dementia-friendly Church training with Rev Mike Bridgewater, on Wednesday evenings at St Mary’s on  

Oct 9th, 23rd, Nov 9th & 20th. Details to follow. 

 

ENCOURAGE AND PRAY FOR….. 

 The PCC as they meet on Wednesday (July 24th at 7pm in the Elkes Room). Pray for Graeme, and Jane, 

as they shoulder extra responsibility with Margaret and Jackie out of action.  

 Anyone who might like to be confirmed – an adult acknowledgement of God as your Father, Jesus as 

your Son and the Holy Spirit as your Guide which is regarded in the Church of England as a necessary 

declaration of faith prior to taking Holy Communion. Bishop Geoff will be at Checkley church on October 

20th for the Confirmation Service. See the poster in church, or ask someone. Flier available at the back. 

 Newly weds - Paul and Louise, and Daniel and Emma (our local postie) at Leigh. 

 The Heath Church – give thanks for those who enable the worship and maintain the building. Ask God 

for the inspiration, vision and resources to refurbish the building for future generations. 

 These people on the electoral roll – Neil, Jonathon, Sarah, George, Margaret, Allan, Jill, Jose, 

Elizabeth, Iris, Rita, Chris, John, Janette, Andrew, Rosemary, Leah, Nola, Peter, Judith, David, Alice, 

Margaret-Ann, Jonathan, Lucy and Chris. 

 

SERVE EACH OTHER REGULARLY….. 

✓ If you read the Bible passages at the 9.30am service, then your readings for July and August are 

available at the back of church for you to collect. 

✓ The Food Bank is very short of tinned carrots/peas/s’corn/potatoes/meats/fish, UHT milk cartons, 

sugar, cereals, toilet rolls and tinned rice pudd/custard. It’s a needy time for families. Please help. 

✓ St Mary’s Toddler Group has a break over the summer. The 1st session back will be September 10th  

✓ Places of Welcome on Thursday mornings will also be closed over the school holidays, after a busy time 

of quietly meeting all sorts of needs over a cuppa. Thank you to Alison and Bernard. 

✓ The office is not staffed on Fridays at the moment, but Lesley will do her best for you during the rest 

of the week, barring her own holidays. 

Office.uttoxetercofe@gmail.com - Dianne Heath. Newsletter (updates by Wed. please) - Lesley White. 

webmaster.uttoxetercofe@gmail.com  for articles/notices for the website – Neil Langford .  

Office hours now 9.30am to 12.00pm Mon – Thurs    01889 562915 
 

     We are a FairTrade church www.fairtrade.or
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